To: House of Assembly - GAA
Subject: Bullying and school communities
Date: Wednesday, 24 July 2024 3:22:12 PM

Re: Bullying and school communities

Dear Committee Secretary,

I am well aware of the bullying that can occur in school communities. I am thankful that
my own son was in a Christian community and the response of the school was to deal with
the 1ssue with care and compassion in a Biblical framework that allowed the boys to
experience consequences and forgiveness. It took time but their relationship was restored
and in later years could even be said to be a friendship. I am asking the Committee to
ensure that Christian schools can continue to provide the caring, nurturing environment
that I have chosen for my son

Sincerely,
Mrs. Natalie Polis
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